
Submitter: Andrea Kozil 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3213 

Good Morning 

 

I am writing in support of HB 3213 to end the sale of cosmetics tested on animals.  

We all know that there are a growing number of choices available for those who want 

to purchase cruelty free cosmetics.  The testing of products on animals is not only 

inhumane and cruel, it is not necessary and out dated.   Redundant testing of toxic 

chemicals is ridiculous and tells us nothing new.  Oregon needs to step into the 21st 

century and ban the sale of cosmetics developed through the use of animal tests.  

Let's become a state that promotes beauty without cruelty.  Please vote YES on HB 

2313. 

 

Thank you, 

Andrea Kozil   


